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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Matt Byrne <mfb651@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 4:01 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: rjbougie@mac.com; Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Amended Legislative Hearing time - 884 Laurel Avenue

Attached are four pictures of the loft space under consideration for reference.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
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To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented 
auto matic downlo ad o f this picture from the Internet.

 

  Matt Byrne 
   Director of Deliberation Research 
   Unify America 
    www.unifyamerica.org 
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On Thu, Dec 15, 2022 at 1:48 AM Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

No problem.  You may send the photos to the Legislative Hearing e-mail address. 

  

Have a good day. 

  

Racquel Naylor 

Legislative Hearings 

Suite 310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 

Phone: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

  

From: Matt Byrne <mfb651@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 9:01 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; rjbougie@mac.com 
Subject: Re: Amended Legislative Hearing time - 884 Laurel Avenue 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Hi Racquel, 

  

Thank you for this update. One question I have is whether it is possible to send a few photos via email for the hearing. I 
wasn't able to find them in time to give to Robert for in person filing but I have them now. Let me know what is 
preferred. 

  

Thank you, 
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Matt 

  

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented 
auto matic downlo ad o f this picture from the Internet.

 

  Matt Byrne 
   Director of Deliberation Research 
   Unify America 
    www.unifyamerica.org 

  

On Wed, Dec 14, 2022 at 5:55 AM Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Mr. Byrne, 

  

My apologies:  I have to correct the time for the Legislative Hearing.  Please note that you will receive a call between 
2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

  

Again, my apologies.  I am sorry for this mistake. 

  

-Racquel 

  

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 2:22 PM 
To: mfb651@gmail.com 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; rjbougie@mac.com 
Subject: 884 Laurel Avenue 

  

Matthew Byrne, 

  

Robert Bougie is here to file an appeal.  Your Legislative Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, December 20, 2022.  Please 
be near your phone and ready to appeal.  You should receive a call between 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m.  2:00 p.m. and 
4:00 p.m.  Staff will call you at 651-505-3756. 

  

Have a good day. 
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Racquel Naylor 

Saint Paul City Council 

Suite 310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 

Phone: 651-266-8573 

Fax: 651-266-8574 


